
February 1st, 2014 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Michael, 

 
Thank you so much for hosting such a wonderful event in support 

The Teal Recovery Project this past weekend. The generosity The 

Outpost has shown our organization & the community is 

incredible. You really went above and beyond to market The Teal 

Recovery Project and our mission to educate & empower those 
battling cervical cancer.   

 

On behalf of the organizers who are dedicated to this charity, we 

hope you will continue to join us in our fundraising efforts 

throughout the year. Your participation is a vital part of our 
success & we are grateful to have partnered with such a 

wonderful venue, as The Outpost. 

 

Again, thank you for supporting The Teal Recovery Project. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

directly.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rena Carideo 


